
Hello Gems Camp Attendees-  
  
If you are receiving this email, you are officially confirmed to attend Gems Camp 
2016! Our Gems Camp Planning Committee has been working hard for the past several 
months to plan the best Gems Camp experience yet! At this point, you should have 
received an email from gemscamp@umd.edu with a confirmation packet and more 
details regarding move-in. If you did not receive this information, please 
email gemscamp@umd.edu. As you know, attending Gems Camp allows you to move 
into Ellicott Hall (or another on-campus residence hall) early; therefore, we wanted to 
provide you with some additional information for move-in day on TUESDAY, AUGUST 
23rd:  
  
Please note the following information related to Gems Camp Move In & 
Departure: 

 If you are living on campus you likely have already received the general move-in 
informational email from the Department of Resident Life, which lists the move-
in date for incoming Honors College freshmen as Thursday, August 
25th. Please note that the Department of Resident Life does not send out 
special information for Gems Camp, but you will be able to move in on 
Tuesday, August 23rd anytime between 9am-1pm! Additionally, you do 
NOT have to complete an "early arrival" request form.  

 If you are not living in Ellicott Hall or living off campus, be sure to arrive at the 
Ellicott Hall first floor lobby no later than 2:30pm to check-in for Gems Camp. 
We depart for camp sharply at 3:30pm, so please be prepared with your bags 
packed for Gems Camp. You should be able to enter Ellicott Hall by using your 
university ID card at the back entrance of the building (facing the Diner).  

 All students attending Gems Camp should report to the Gemstone Suite (Ellicott 
Hall basement level) at 3pm with camp bags packed and ready for departure! 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to email gemscamp@umd.edu or 
call 301-458-0784. We look forward to seeing you soon! 
  
Thanks, 
The Gemstone Staff & Gems Camp Planning Committee 
 

 


